FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE i R

Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

February 11, 1998 % q LD mbb 330

Ogar Associates,L.P.

61 QCld Glen I_:id.
Convent Station, NJ 07960 | E%DEH%!%% %9&3%3836_—3?_3 o
SUBJECT: OGAR ASSOCIATES, L.P. WRRHIT]. 00 Eear] 71,00

Ref. Number: B96000000350

This letter is to advise you that as of February 11, 1998 the 1998 Annual Report
for OGAR ASSOCIATES, L.P. has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #82037-E as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, piease do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.Q. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



